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July 10, 2024 
 
Mr. Graham Steele 
Information and Privacy Commissioner 
Office of the Information and Privacy Commissioner of Nunavut 
PO Box 1000, Station #270 
Iqaluit, Nunavut X0A 0H0 
Email: admin@atipp-nu.ca 
 
RE: Review Report: 24-264-RR 
 Nunavut Information and Privacy Commissioner File: 24-153 
           GN File: 1029-20-2425DH0919 
 
Dear Commissioner,  
 
Thank you for your letter dated June 19, 2024, and the accompanying Review Report 24-
264-RR. 
  
The Department of Health (Health) is declining the recommendation at this time. Health 
is currently engaged in contract negotiations with this Third-Party Contractor. Releasing 
the information could have a negative impact on the negotiations. Once negotiations are 
completed, Health will re-visit the issue. 
 
I will send the written notice of our decision to the Applicant and the Third-Party 
Contractor. 
 
Should you have any further questions or concerns please contact Murugesh Narayanan, 
ATIPP Coordinator by e-mail at mnarayanan@gov.nu.ca or by phone at (867) 975 - 5729.   
 
Matna, 

  
Hon. John Main 
Minister of Health 
 
cc:  Megan Hunt, Deputy Minister of Health 
 Murugesh Narayanan, ATIPP Coordinator, Health 

ᒥᓂᔅᑕ ᐋᓐᓂᐊᖃᕐᓇᖏᑦᑐᓕᕆᔨᒃᑯᓐᓄᑦ 
Minister of Health 
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